



April 10, 2006

Ms. Dean Irwin TEK Construction Inc. 4167 Mitchell Way Billingham, Washington 98226

Subject: Shady Cove, Oregon

Wastewater Treatment Plant Upgrade Project

Dear Mr. Irwin:

Just a quick note to thank you for the support, stewardship, patience, and high level of service provided by TEK Construction during our wastewater treatment plant upgrade.

TEK and their staff has been a great community partner to work with and I hope we have opportunities to work with you again. Please extend our appreciation to Craig and the many TEK staff and subcontractors who helped shepherd us through this construction project. Thanks again for all your help.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Bailey

Mayor

REB:eas